16th March, 1981

Mr T.G.E Strehlow
The University of Adelaide
‘Adelrnide

Desr Ted,

Thankyou for returming the tspe dubbing of Davies's
dises and for your letter of March &,

At this stage I can only acimowledge , very gratefully,
your valueble transcriptions and comments.

Your suecass in obtaining texts and meanings 1s quite
phienomenal; overvheImingly se.

As soon 25 X have worked on them , T shall arl te sgain
and at lﬂ‘th.

“egnrda,

Sincerely,

Ol ooy



